
 

 Mobile Phone Agreement 

At Broxbourne CE Primary School, we recognise that some families may choose to 
send their Year 5 or 6 child to school with a mobile phone if they are a ‘lone walker’ 
or if they walk home without an adult.  

The school does not encourage any child to bring in a phone but understands that 
some parents/carers may choose for this to happen.  

Please read, understand and discuss the following statements with your child. Please 
then sign this agreement and return it to the school office.  

• Phones that come into school are not the responsibility of the school and 
Broxbourne CE School will take no responsibility for any loss or damage of the 
phone.  

• Any phone must be switched off on school premises.  
• No child will use their phone- for any purpose - whilst on school premises.  
• No phone may be brought on any school trip- whether local; for a day visit or 

on a residential.  
• Only children who walk to or from school without a parent or carer may bring 

their phone to school (unless they have explicitly obtained permission from 
the school for another, specific reason) .  

• If a child is found to be using their phone in school, this is in direct breach of 
the Behaviour Policy and will be dealt with in line with this.  

• If a child is found to have a phone in school without permission from their 
parent/carer (as evidenced by this agreement) they will be expected to hand it 
in to a member of Senior Leadership and the phone will only be returned to 
their parent or carer.  

I ________________________ (parent/carer) understand the above statements and 
agree to them.  

I __________________________ (child) understand the above statements and agree 
to them.  


